
 

 

October 5, 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
I wanted to thank you for all your support in ensuring that all our students have had a great start to 
the year. We have been really impressed with how they have settled so quickly into their learning 
and the structure of lessons over the past few weeks. 
  
I am writing to you now to ask for your further support to help us maintain a secure and safe site. 
Please speak with your child and make sure that they understand the importance of wearing their 
college ID card and Lanyard at all times on site. This enables us to quickly and accurately identify 
people on the college site and ensures that we are able to keep your child safe at College. 
  
As the winter months have now arrived we are conscious that many students will start to suffer from 
common winter ailments. Please always use your judgement as a parent and if you are concerned 
that the symptoms your child is displaying could be COVID related please arrange for a PCR test as 
quickly as possible. This will ensure that, if your child is positive, we are able to put the correct 
support in place straight away but if your child is negative they will be able to return to the lessons 
swiftly. We want to be able to support your child to take advantage of every lesson with their 
teacher. 
 
We are incredibly proud of how well the students have started the term and we would like to thank 
you once again for all your support.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Tracy Foy 
Deputy Principal 


